From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: public comment 21-1960
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 1:37:26 PM

From: Toni Neff

Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 12:18 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Solar in Pickaway County

Hello-

I am a homeowner living on London Rd in Pickaway County, Ohio, adjacent to the proposed solar project. We are
a farming community dedicated to family, the future of our children and conservation of our land. Most of our tax
money, as well as a decent portion of our income, goes to our schools, our townships. I want to be clear that our
future does NOT HOLD ANY VISION OF SOLAR PANELS. We do not support it. We do not welcome it. We do
not want it! The fact that letters have been posted contradicting this is one sided and, I can assure you not the
majority. I truly believe that the effects of this project on our beautiful rural area would be detrimental and
dangerous. And to put it right next door to our children!? Truly a shame!

Please post ALL letters you have received - not just a slanted response from people who do not live near the site
proposed. Be transparent. Do the right thing.

Thank you!
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